
 Hello Friends, 
 

Grace & Peace to you in the wonderful and matchless name above all names, “Jesus” 

 

Our journey back to HHMI Malawi was safe & peaceful. We returned to discover all is well, we’re growing here and the children 

truly have a hope and a future through the work and efforts put forth by the workers and organiza*on that has been established 

through the hands of God’s servants. 

 

Our elementary school is thriving, it was challenging to get all 260 students in the picture. We all enjoyed break *me and did some 

sing along songs together. I asked several of the students to recite the 10 Commandments, and was very pleased with their re-

sponse. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The garden is springing forth with new life, the bags you see to the right are from our poultry houses, we use the manure in the 

garden and also generate revenue through sales of it to the local agriculture research center and local farmers. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our newest addi*on, pre-school/nursery building is coming along nicely.  We’re pre3y pumped about ge4ng our high school   

started come Sept. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Daniel and I went to the Queen Elizabeth hospital yesterday to visit a friend who’s 

awai*ng surgery. During our *me their I had the honor of ministering and praying for some 

of the pa*ents. 

 

Thank you once again for your prayers & support. It goes a long way here.  

 

Rev. David Cuffaro, Healing Hope Missions 


